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July 2023 

End of year message to the children of Lemington Riverside, from Mr. Wilson, 
the Chair of Governors 

Dear Children, 

I hope that you have all enjoyed a wonderful and exciting time at school this year 
and have learned many new things and have visited many new places. Looking 
forward, I know that there will be a lot more exciting activities to taking place in the 
new school year starting in September. These will provide excellent opportunities to 
learn and to have some fun at the same time - so keep working hard and make sure 
that you enjoy everything. This year there has been some great new things 
happening in school, in particular with the recent developments to the playgrounds 
and outside areas. These all look fantastic and must be wonderful for you to use and 
to play on. 

The end of the school year can sometimes be a bid sad as you leave your old class 
and move to a new one, but this can also be an exciting time too as you look towards 
the new school year and start thinking about the many things that you will be doing. 
So, remember all that you have learned and enjoyed during this year and be ready 
for the new things that you will be learning when you come back to school after the 
summer holidays. 

Finally – to the Year 6 pupils and any other pupils who may be leaving Lemington 
Riverside at the end of the summer term – enjoy your time in your new schools and 
make sure that you take advantage of all of the opportunities that come your way in 
the years ahead. Always remember your time spent at Lemington Riverside and all 
that you have learned here. Please keep in touch with us and visit from time to time 
to tell us about what you are doing and learning. 

Very best wishes to you all for the summer and for the new school year ahead. 

Mr Wilson 

Chair of Governors 

Lemington Riverside Primary School 
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